
 

Page 1 de 1 

 

Rawdon, September 10th, 2021 

CHSLD Heather 

GOOD NEWS: MAJOR INVESTMENTS FOR 

CH HEATHER 

As part of the financing plan for minor functional renovation work in officially recognized private 

CHSLDs, which we participated in, the Ministère de la Santé et des Services sociaux is granting a budget 

envelope of $444,393 to CHSLD Heather for several projects that we submitted. The work must be 

carried out in 2021-2022:  

 Replacement of windows 

 Repair of the back fence 

 Repair of the curb and sidewalk at the main entrance 

 Improvements to the bathrooms in units 1 and 2 including the central area  

 Replacement and repair of the humidifiers 

 Embellishment of the living environment 

 Purchase of new equipment for residents’ security, for example, hoists, monitors and rugs to 

prevent falls 

 Hot food tables for meals 

 Purchase of new ceiling lifts 

 Purchase of beds and mattresses 

 Electrical work 

 Addition of gas detectors (kitchen and laundry), 

 Improvement of the WiFi network, as announced on September 3 

We are very proud of this investment, which will lead to a real improvement in the quality of life of 

residents and staff! We will soon be able to give you more details on the schedule for the work. 

Stay tuned for further announcements in the near future.  

 

 

Vanessa Arthur 

Regional Operations Director 


